
 
COMMUNICATIONS/STUDENT SERVICES WORKSHEET 

 
Important items/stories to share from Student Services departments (this would include events, 
opportunities, issues):  
 
1. 
 
 
2. 
 
 
3. 
 
 
4. 
 
 
5.  
 
 
Important district information to share with Student Services families: 
 

 
1. The new school year starts August 6, 2015. In order for your child to receive 

transportation on the first day of school, register your child at his or her 
school prior to May 15. Transportation is available for those students who 
meet the transportation eligibility requirements.  

Note: Continuing students do not need to re-register. You only need to register if 
you change schools or change your residential address. Remember that if your 
address changes, you will need to let your school know what your new address is 
by May 15. 

2. Summer school information for all students is now available online: 
http://www.tusd1.org/contents/distinfo/summer/index.asp

3. Did you know TUSD offers summer meals for both breakfast and lunch? Any student 
under 18 is eligible! For a list of sites open for the summer months click this link: 
http://www.tusd1.org/contents/depart/food/summer.asp or  
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